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Announcements  

 

 
A Walk Through the Torah 

On September 27, Rabbi Michal Woll, Co-Director of the Lux Center for Catholic-
Jewish Studies and of Congregation Shir Hadash, Milwaukee, gave a mini-course 
in modern Judaism (and High Holy Days, Torah scrolls, and blowing shofar) to the 
Sacred Heart faculty, staff, and men studying to become priests. 

 



 

 
ECS Lunch Speaker Series 

Fr. Robson Caixeta Silva, Academic Director of Don José André Coimbra Major 
Seminary, gave a lunchtime talk on September 26. The title of his talk was 
"Revisiting the Relationship Between Philosophy and Theology: A Hegelian 
Perspective". The fascinating dialogue attracted a large audience from Sacred 
Heart. To watch the talk, click here. Thank you, Fr. Robson, for taking the time to 
educate those who attended!  
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/HCNEVqOmDI0


 
Icon Blessing 

Fr. Charles Brown, SCJ has written a new icon, The Risen Savior Among Us, which 
is now hanging in the main lobby at Sacred Heart. On Thursday, September 21, 
the icon was blessed by Sacred Heart’s President-Rector, Fr. Raúl Gómez-Ruiz. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations! 

On September 8 and 9, Dr. Charles Hughes-Huff gave two talks at Cornell 
University’s Collis Institute of Catholic Thought and Culture. He kicked off the 



Collis lecture series Creatio with a talk “Genesis in Context,” treating the 
Mesopotamian theogony/cosmogony Enuma Elish, the Ugaritic storm-god cycle, 
Psalm 74, and Genesis 1–2. He then gave a Collis-sponsored lecture for all 
interested Cornell graduate students and faculty entitled “The Bible and 
Archeology: Friends or Foes?” addressing the history and current state of 
archeological research as pertains to biblical narratives. 
 
Congratulations Dr. Hughes-Huff! 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations! 

Sacred Heart is excited to announce a new publication by Dr. Michael J. Mazza, 
Lecturer in Pastoral Studies (Canon Law): 
  
“Protecting the Right to Reputation,” Studia Canonica, vol. 57 (2023), 145-170. 
Studia Canonica is a peer-reviewed journal published through St. Paul University 
in Ottawa.  
 
Congratulations, Dr. Mazza! 
 
 

Looking Forward 
 
Oct 9-13 Fall Break 
Nov 22-24 Thanksgiving Break 
Dec 7 Last Day of Classes 
Dec 11-12 Exam Days 
Dec 13-Jan 7 Christmas Break 



Jan 2-4 Preaching Conference 
Jan 8 All Residential Seminarians Arrive 
Jan 16 Classes Begin 
Mar 3-10 Spring Break 
Mar 24-Apr 1 Easter Break 
May 3 Last Day of Class; Commencement 
May 6-7 End of Year Exam Days 
May 13 May Session Begins 
Jun 14 May Session Ends 
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Connect with us! 
Sacred Heart social media:  
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Connect with the Priests of the Sacred Heart! 
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